
  

 

 

Join The Bar Association of Baltimore City, Alliance of Black Women 
Attorneys and Baltimore Carroll Chapter of the Women’s Bar 

Association for a New York City Bus Trip 

 
Saturday, December 5, 2015 

 

 

$50 per person includes continental breakfast, snacks, prizes, and round trip bus transportation.  The bus will 

leave at 7:45 a.m. from the White Marsh Mall Park and Ride, and return to the same location 

at approximately 11:00 p.m. 

 

Spend the day your way. Take in a Broadway show, do some sightseeing, visit a museum or enjoy some shopping! 

 

A detailed itinerary will be sent to all participants prior to the trip. 

We expect a sell-out, so register now! 

 

Send your check in the amount of $50 per person to: 

The Bar Association of Baltimore City 

111 N. Calvert Street, Suite 627 

Baltimore, MD  21202 

 

  

For credit card payments, call 410-539-5936, or register online via the 

BABC’s homepage at www.baltimorebar.org.  

 

 

 

For information, call 410-539-5936 or email ksanzone@baltimorebar.org. 
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